
Name: John Liron  
 
Details: 
Dear Sir,I feel I need to write to you regarding the disgraceful way the French are treating our 
Jersey fisherman by refusing to let them land their catches,mind you I'm not surprised as they 
have no regard for the law as you must have seen on television a few weeks ago ramming and 
firing flares at British boats fishing legally in French waters.The French always use the saying 
entante cordiale that's a joke as it's when it's works in their favour.Take back our full fishing limits 
and refuse all French boats any access to our waters and sell all our catches to the UK or Spain.  
 
Reply required: Yes  
 


